COMMUNICATION C22
ITEM NO. 2
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

February 2, 2022

From: Nina Malhi

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 10:41 PM

To: Council@vaughan.ca **Cc:** Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Kleinburg Community Center

We moved from Brampton to Kleinburg one year ago. I have 3 children and was surprised to notice there are no nearby community centers. Where I came from we had a variety of options for families and children and unfortunately the same can't said for my new community.

It is important to have community centers for children and families. The long term gains are invaluable and we need to be invested in our community for long term gains. Our neighborhood of Kleinburg is missing a valuable community center so I urge you to agree to the proposal.

Thanks Nina Malhi